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Ahhh May  -  April showers bringing the May flowers and our Westbank members 

are starting to bloom in their own right.  We have had Westbank members serve 

and volunteer at the Regional Meeting in Baton Rouge. Seminars are being planned 

to further our  public speaking abilities and members are encouraged to speak at our 

monthly meetings.   

 

We recently had a really nice social with a good turnout.  It was a crawfish boil 

and even had some fried fish at a house in Lafitte on the bayou.  A good time 

was held by all who attended. 

 

Our community relations projects are starting to gear up with donations to our 

local food bank and we are starting to write Christmas Cards for the troops 

overseas. 

  

Hope everyone has a safe and happy upcoming summer. 

   

Until next month, 

  

SUSAN 

 

 

Despite the forecast, live like it's spring.”  

― Lilly Pulitzer 


